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Guess the weight of the
pumpkin competition!

On Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th October, after school pick up,

Sopley Secret Garden will be open for parents and pupils to take part

in a competition of ‘guess the weight of the pumpkins’.

Abi, our school gardener, has nurtured 4 huge pumpkins! The person

to guess the closest weight will win the pumpkin. The winners will be

notified on Wednesday 18th October and can pick up the pumpkin

after school, to take it home.

To take part in the competition you will need to make a donation of

£1 to the Secret Garden’s next project! * And each person who takes

part will receive a Chupa Chup lollipop!

So please come along to the Secret Garden and join in on the fun,

good luck to everyone!

*All money donated will go towards funding the Secret Garden’s pond and jetty project.



Burley and Sopley Primary Schools Open Days

Burley Open Days -

Tuesday 26th September 2023 at 9.30am

Thursday 9th November 2023 - Morning 9.30am and Evening 6pm

Sopley Open Days -

Monday 25th September 2023 at 9.30amTuesday 7th November 2023 - Morning 9.30am
and Evening 6pm

No need to book, please arrive promptly at the start time for a tour of the school with Mrs
Allies, Federation Headteacher.

The deadline for applying for Year R places for September 2024 is 15th January
2024








